
 

 
 

Transport for London  
Taxi and Private Hire 

 
 

Important Information for Private Hire Drivers 

Cribble  
 

We have been approached about a new PHV booking app called Cribble which we 

understand is due to launch on Monday 11 March in London.       

 

Based on our understanding of how the app works, any private hire drivers working 

via the app would be plying for hire which is unlawful.   

 

Any licensed private hire driver found to be plying for hire - through the Cribble app or 

otherwise - risks prosecution and licensing action by TfL. 

 

Should the position change in relation to the app, drivers will be notified as 

appropriate.  

 

Graham Robinson 

 

 

 

General Manager 
London Taxi and Private Hire 
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